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Dr. Clifton W. Sherrill, Assistant Professor of International Relations, recently published the 
following article in the latest edition of Orbis: 
 
"After Khoemini: Who Will Succeed Iran's Supreme Leader?" Orbis 55, no. 4 (Fall 2011), 631-
647. 
 
In addition, Dr. Sherrill has the following article scheduled for publication in March: 
 
"Why Iran Wants the Bomb and What It Means for U.S. Policy," The Nonproliferation Review 
19, no.1 (March 2012). 


